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July 10, 2020 

 

Christine E. Long  

Registrar and Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto ON  

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

RE: EB-2019-0261 Hydro Ottawa Request for Confidentiality of its Response to 

Interrogatory EPRF-112 – Energy Probe Submission 

 

In its letter to the OEB of June 23. 2020, Hydro Ottawa requested that the unredacted response to 

interrogatory EPRF-112 be kept confidential as it contains “commercially sensitive” material and 

could affect “public security” In Procedural Order No. 4, the OEB allowed Energy Probe to file a 

submission regarding Hydro Ottawa’s request for confidentiality of the unredacted response to 

Energy Probe interrogatory EPRF-112.  

 

Energy Probe has no objection to the confidentiality request by Hydro Ottawa since the 

unredacted response will be provided to parties that have filed Declaration and Undertaking 

Forms, which Energy Probe did on May 5, 2020.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 

Tom Ladanyi 

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc. 

Consultant representing Energy Probe 

 

cc:  Patricia Adams (Energy Probe) 

 Hydro Ottawa Regulatory Affairs 

 Intervenors of Record 


		2020-07-10T14:01:08-0400
	Tom Ladanyi




